
SPRING LEARNING CHALLENGEto

APRIL 3 TO APRIL 20, 2020
2020 is the Year of Chicago Music! Celebrate music at the library with the 2020 Spring 
Learning Challenge. Read to the Rhythm is all about exploring and making music. Here are 
some ways to get you started:
•	 Make your own instrument
•	 Learn about the science of sound
•	 Sing a song with your family

Check out our booklist and other fun activities at chipublib.org/ReadtotheRhythm

Complete the following:
1.	 Read anything you want for 20 minutes a day for at least 5 days.
2.	 Discover something new and share what you create, like a song or a drawing! 

When you have completed the challenge, return this log sheet to your branch library by 
April 27 to receive a prize.

Name _______________________________________________ Grade or age _______________________

Phone ________________________________Email _____________________________________________

School Name ____________________________________________________________________________

Branch _________________________________________________________________________________



Color a musical note for each day that you read at least 20 minutes.

Draw or write about how you explored music.




